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Sanctuary Flowers 

Sanctuary flowers for Sunday, July 23, 2023 are placed in 
commemoration of MICHELLE LITTERAL BROCK’S

 July 21st birthday  
by

Anna Litteral and family
 _________________________________

Have You Been On Our Website Lately?
We realize that not all of our congregation keeps up with 
FBC happenings from our Facebook pages. But you can also 
find FBC information from our website at www.corbinfbc.
org! From the HOME page, there are four other main pages, 
DISCOVER, WORSHIP, MINISTRIES and NEWS & INFO 
that each have drop down menus to help navigate to most 
anything you might need to know. Things like FBC history, 
weekly Worship Bulletins, FBC & community ministries, 
and weekly Builder (in color!) newsletter, just to name 
a few.  From our web, you can also submit your tithes 
electronically, as well as contribute to other ministries and 
activities. If there is information you can not locate, just 
give the churh a call and we will do our best to help you 
maneuver the web.  If you are not into computers, have 
no worries! We will continue to do our best to keep you 
informed and keep mailing out the Builder weekly. 

_________________________________
Committee Chair Persons, did you know?
FBC Committees should be meeting at a minimum once a cal-
endar quarter and sometimes special-called me etings when 
needed.  Chair Persons, do you need to schedule a meeting?  

__________________________________
Something to look forward to...
Just as soon as we can get our kids back from camp, the Au-
gust Rummage Sale wrapped up, and maybe a little cooler 
weather, we look forward to our next OUTDOOR churchwide 
gathering Wed., September 6.  Oh, and it is never too early to 
begin perfecting your Lip Sync skills/acts for October!  Fun is 
on the horizon!

Sunday, July 23, 2023
	 8:45 am	 Choir Rehearsal
	 9:30 am	 Sunday School
         10:30 am	 Worship Service 
      corbinfbc.org/joiningusfromhome
         			    
Monday, July 24, 2023
  	 5:30 pm	 Finance Committee

Wednesday, July 26, 2023
	 5:30 pm	 Bible Study
			   Book of Collossians
	 6:30 pm	 Choir Rehearsal
         
Thursday, July 27, 2023
	 12:00 pm - 2:00 pm Food Pantry

_________________________________________

Summer Bible Study- Colossians Chapters 1-4

                           
 

Bring your dinner and join Alex as he presents the book of 
Colossians on the following Wednesday evenings at 5:30 pm. 
July 12 - Colossians 1		  August 2 - Colossians 3
July 26 - Colossians 2	    August 9 - Colossians 4

 



First Baptist Church at Worship
A Summer in Rome

July 23, 2023
Ten-thirty O’clock in the Morning

Scripture Lessons
Romans 8:12-25; Matthew 13:24-30, 36-43 

Children’s Moment by Jeremiah Banks

Anthem by the Sanctuary Choir
Psalm 139

 Sermon by Alex Lockridge
“The Creation and Sin Dichotomy“

Deacon Recommendations 
You are invited to recommend persons to serve as deacons for 
the upcoming three year term. On the form below, please list 
the names of those you would recommend (a brief statement 
giving reasons for your nomination would also be helpful). 
The following are currently serving: 
(Of these currently serving, the 5 with expiring terms are 
not eligible for nomination this year)
Ruth Bradley 				    David Myers
Stan Brasher				    Sherry Pace
Jane Chandler				    Nancy Rich
Donna Davis				    Nettie Sosh
Bill Hacker					     Steve Surmont
Glennis Hensley				    Jeff Tipton
David Landrum				    Todd Tremaine
Daniel Lowe

Deacon Recommendation I recommend the following to serve 
as deacons for the upcoming term:
1. ________________ Reason: ________________________________________
2. ________________ Reason: ________________________________________
3. ________________ Reason: ________________________________________
4. ________________ Reason: ________________________________________
5. ________________ Reason: ________________________________________
Signature (required) _____________________________________________ 
Please return this form to the church office or place it in the 
offering plate during worship no later than Sunday, August 
13, 2023. 
Deacon Nominating Committee: 
Gary Akins
Bill Daniel
Jennifer Hannah
Levi Petrey
J Bill Sosh

Copies of this form will also be available in the sanctuary.   

Pastoral Care Emergencies
Nights and Weekend:

  Minister:  		  Jeremiah Banks
				    325-301-8311
	            
If you are unable to reach this minister, please leave a message             
on voice mail. Messages will be monitored at regular intervals.

  Deacon: 		   	 Jeff Tipton
			    	 606-524-8395

  
   July 16, 2023 Offering Summary
   Budget Offerings				    $       4,480 .00	
   YTD Budget Offerings:			              $  348,152 .40
   YTD Budget Goal:				    $   420,084.00
   Loose Change Offering for June	             $              75.41

   Loose Change received in July will be used for Central       		
   Baptist Church of Corbin’s clothing ministry.

  �  

More Volunteer Opportunities!

Our Children’s Church ministry can always use some extra 
help. We would love to be able to have TWO smaller groups 
(instead of one large group) but this requires TWO volunteers 
for each group.  If you think you can lend yourself to a limited 
number of Sundays, please contact Jeremiah at 
jbanks@corbinfbc.org or (325) 301-8311.  

We will be looking for Rummage Sale volunteers soon! We 
utilize volunteers to assist with set-up Mon-Wed as well as 
workers during the sale Thurs-Sat. And it is always nice to be 
able to provide food for these very busy volunteers, if anyone 
can volunteer to provide lunch and/or snacks. 

___________________________________________

   

We are accepting donated Rummage Sale items! The best time 
to drop-off would be Tues.-Thurs. after 10:00 a.m. Or you can 
call the church during business hours (8:00-4:00) to make 
sure someone is here to accept your donations. In preparation 
for the FLC renovations, we have worked hard to empty the 
building, leaving us with very few Rummage Sale items.  We 
do ask that clothing be on hangers if possible. Any donations 
you have are appreciated. 


